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Meeting called to order at 5:00 PM. In attendance: Tammy Mahoney, Taryn Lytle, Pam 
Brown and Superintendent Ambrose.  
 
 Mr. Ambrose reported NHSBA completed its review of Section J; Section B expected 
shortly.  Our Tobacco Policy JICG and Drug and Alcohol Policies JICH and JICH-R will be 
finalized using NHSBA recommendations on 2/21. Latest Memorialization Policy draft was 
reviewed. Mr. Ambrose will forward the draft to NHSBA for legal review before 1st Read.  
Changes to Policy JLCE (“Emergency Care and First Aid”) drafted by Ms. Hadwen and 
Nurse Scanlon for SRSD Narcan use will be forwarded to Board for 1st Read on Feb. 21.  
Administrative Hiring Policy GBEC will be discussed with last revisions at Policy meeting 
2/21.  Ambrose said NHSBA recommends elimination of CD and GBEC-R; Policy BBA 
also needs review.   

 
 
 


